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Important information from the Department of Agriculture, 

Forestry and Fisheries 

CEM Screening Update - of interest to All horse owners 
http://www.equinehealthfund.co.za/Portals/0/CEM%20annual%20screening%20continued%2016%

20September%202015.pdf 

 

Just released from the OIE, (via DAFF) important information 

regarding High Health, High Performance (HHP) horses moving 

internationally for competition 

Please visit the Equine Health Fund website for the following link to the HHP Document which is too 

big to send by e-mail : http://www.equinehealthfund.co.za/Portals/0/HHPRiskMitigation.pdf 

You can also visit the following link to the OIE website: http://www.oie.int/en/our-scientific-

expertise/specific-information-and-recommendations/international-competition-horse-

movement/high-health-high-performance-hhp-horses/ 

 

The complete CEM Screening document is on the following pages. 

http://www.equinehealthfund.co.za/Portals/0/CEM%20annual%20screening%20continued%2016%20September%202015.pdf
http://www.equinehealthfund.co.za/Portals/0/CEM%20annual%20screening%20continued%2016%20September%202015.pdf
http://www.equinehealthfund.co.za/Portals/0/HHPRiskMitigation.pdf
http://www.oie.int/en/our-scientific-expertise/specific-information-and-recommendations/international-competition-horse-movement/high-health-high-performance-hhp-horses/
http://www.oie.int/en/our-scientific-expertise/specific-information-and-recommendations/international-competition-horse-movement/high-health-high-performance-hhp-horses/
http://www.oie.int/en/our-scientific-expertise/specific-information-and-recommendations/international-competition-horse-movement/high-health-high-performance-hhp-horses/
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Nora-Jean (N-J) Freeman, on behalf of the Equine Health Fund, nfreeman@witshealth.co.za 


